
COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

May 10, 2021 

 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met May 10, 2021 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Brent Beck, 

Steve Greene and Keith Roe were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk was present for the 

meeting.  

 

Travis Garst, Solid Waste Director, reviewed the monthly activity report for April. Travis 

discussed personnel and budget issues.  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed personnel. The Commissioners reported road 

and bridge concerns.  

 

Keith Roe moved, and Brent Beck seconded to approve the shredder maintenance agreement 

with File Safe. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

The minutes of the May 3, 2021 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Mitch Fritz, Smith County Road Superintendent, telephoned to report on the Road Closing 

hearing that was held today in Smith County. He reported that no one opposed the road 

closing/vacation, and they passed a resolution to vacate the road. Jewell County’s public 

hearing is May 17, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Anna Porter, County Appraiser, discussed the renewal of her four-year contract.  

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, discussed the threat at the school last week. He also discussed storage of 

impounded vehicles.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:38 a.m.  

 

 

 
__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Brent Beck, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

       

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk    Steve Greene, Vice-Chairman  


